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8th November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
The Anti-Bullying Alliance have organised an Odd Socks Day on Monday 13th 
November, which is an initiative to help raise awareness of all forms of bullying, 
something we feel very strongly about at Albright. 
 
 
We are all unique and amazing and we should always encourage people to 
embrace their individuality and Odd Socks Day is a perfect opportunity to do this.  
 
 
To acknowledge and support this campaign, we invite your child to participate by 
wearing odd socks on Monday 13th November. This can simply be one black and 
one blue sock for example, or if your child is feeling brave… they could wear multi 
coloured or patterned socks! As long as they’re odd! 
 
 
We are not asking for any donations as this is an initiative aimed at raising 
awareness of bullying.  
 
 
We should always aim to spread kindness to everyone around us.  
 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 

Mrs L Francis 
 
Teacher 
 


